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	File ID: 25-0240
	Caption: Resolution 25-0240 approving city funding to support the air service Minimum Revenue Guarantee fund development.
	Staff/Department Responsible: Airport
	Requestor: Jeffrey Tripp, Airport Director
	Location: La Crosse Regional Airport
	Summary/Purpose: The Airport is requesting Council approval for allocation of city funds in an amount of $250,000 to support the development of the 2025 Minimum Revenue Guarantee (MRG) Fund as part of the air service development program. 

The Air Service Working Group established a $1.5 million MRG Fund goal.  The Airport, in conjunction with local businesses, municipalities, and counties, is pursuing a federal 2025 Small Community Air Service Development (SCASD) grant to partially fund the MRG program.   

La Crosse County has committed a 1 to 1 match, excluding any federal monies awarded, not to exceed $250,000 based on other local funds raised by other counties, municipalities, and local businesses to assist with the creation of the MRG fund. 
	Background: The Airport is seeking to fund a Minimum Revenue Guarantee (MRG) program where city and community partners share the risk of new airline service with an airline for a 1 or 2-year start-up period.  



MRG's are especially helpful for smaller communities by reducing an airline's financial risk during the initial route start-up period. Payment is made only if ticket revenues are insufficient to financially support the route, and only then are used to cover the revenue shortfall, not all airline operating costs.



With city and county funding secured, efforts will be made to raise $250,000 in private sector funding.




	Fiscal Impact: The Airport is prohibited by Federal Aviation Administration policy from using airport funds for the matching portion of said SCASD grant.  Therefore, the Airport is seeking city commitment in the amount of up to $250,000 to assist with the creation of the MRG Fund.
	Staff Recommendation: Approve Resolution 25-0240.


